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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will not have an expenditure impact because this bill does not fiscally impact state 
agencies or local government.   

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on February 12, 2020 
State Expenditure 
This bill shifts the residency requirement for one member of Renewable Water Resources 
(REWA) from Spartanburg County to Greenville County. Currently, REWA consists of ten 
members, one from Anderson, two from Spartanburg, and seven from Greenville.  This bill 
changes the make-up to one member from Anderson, eight members from Greenville, and one 
member from Spartanburg.  REWA does not operate using any state or local funds.  Therefore, 
any potential change in cost due to the shift of the residency of membership will have no fiscal 
impact for state agencies or local governments.   

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
 Local Revenue  
N/A 
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